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The NASWA Workforce and Labor Market Information (WLMI) Committee serves as a forum for state labor
market information directors and other workforce agency staff to build supportive cross-state relationships,
educate national policymakers, and improve state practices in developing and applying labor market statistics
and workforce program administrative data for a broad range of customers. The Committee hosts action-oriented
policy and practice discussions on workforce and labor market information.
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